
CM/Res.327 (XXII)

RESOLUTION ON THE OAU OFFICE IN MALABO

The Council of Ministers of the Organization of African Unity meeting in its Twenty 

Second Ordinary Session in Kampala, Uganda, from 1 to 4 April 1974,

Having     examined   the recommendation of the Advisory Committee on Budgetary 

and Financial Matters on the closing of the OAU Office in Malabo – CM/543 

(XXII),

Having     heard   the statement by the Representative of the Government of the Republic

of Equatorial Guinea on the subject of maintaining the OAU Office for co-ordinating

aid to Equatorial Guinea,

REQUESTS the Administrative Secretary General to undertake consultations with the 

Government of the Republic of Equatorial Guinea with a view to assessing the additional

air requirements of this sister country and submit his report to the twenty third ordinary 

session of the Council of Ministers.


